
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

July 31, 2019 
 
 

To: Henderson County Board of Education 
 

From: Jinger Carter, Director of Human Resources 
 

Re: Classified Calendar update 
 
In June the Board of Education reviewed and approved the 2019-20 Classified Calendars.  
When planning for our opening day convocation, we included more groups than initially             
planned. Please note the attached 2019-20 Classified Calendars includes changes on           
Page 10  and 10a. 
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